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Date:  26 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear All 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Principal, Claudia Cubbage will be moving on from Henry 
Cort Community College at the end of this term by mutual and positive consent with the 
governors as she retires from headship in order to pursue new opportunities. 
 
Ms Cubbage would like to express her sincere gratitude for the support and friendship 
received during her time here from colleagues, students, parents, and governors, all of whom 
she will miss greatly. 
 
Claudia has worked relentlessly and tirelessly for the community at Henry Cort for the last 
nine years and she has grown the college to its current oversubscribed status. She 
contributed significantly to all aspects of college life, taking the college forward on many 
fronts. We would like to thank her for all of her work at the College and we wish her well for 
the future. 
 
The governing body has secured the support of Chris Anders, Headteacher at Park 
Community School, to work with the leadership team and governing body as Principal during 
the summer term, whilst the governing body works with the local authority to appoint a new 
Principal. 
 
Chris is a longstanding headteacher with considerable experience in working with pupils at 
Park Community School in Havant. He will meet with Ms Cubbage to hand over during the 
last few days of the term and will undoubtedly meet many of you in the summer term. 
 
We send Claudia our very best wishes for the future acknowledging and thanking her for her 
very positive contribution to Henry Cort Community College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
Mark Badger 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 


